
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             02nd July 2017  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
 

 
 
 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 This Sunday Evening 02nd July: 
           The St Carthage’s Music Group 
will lead the singing at the 5pm 
Student Mass. 

 
 

Next Sunday Evening 09th July: 
           Vaughan McAlley will play flute at 
the 5pm Student Mass.  

Are you on the parish email list? 

People on the list receive the weekly Newsletter in advance, links 

to current relevant articles, and useful information about St 

Carthage’s. Planning for Michael's eventual departure, we are 

working to build a network to enable broader, better 

communication across the wide St Carthage community. Your 

participation is very welcome. Please send your contact details 

to scparkville@gmail.com) or text 0419 347 436.   
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St Vincent de Paul Parkville Conference 

Winter Appeal, Sincere Thank You 

 

The Parkville Conference’s recent Annual Winter Appeal has 
been most successful thanks to the generosity of St 
Carthage’s parishioners.  

As the winter chills approach the demands for blankets, 
sleeping bags, doonas and warm clothing increase as well as 
assistance for paying heating and utility bills in the high-rise 
housing estates. 

Your donations will help us to continue our programs for the 
destitute and homeless in the inner city areas, asylum seekers 
and our in-home visits during these cold winter months as 
well as our education programs for disabled students and 
remote indigenous primary schools. 

Again, our sincere thanks – we are most grateful. Without 
your generous support, some of our programs would not 
continue. 

We also thank Fr Michael for his continuous espousal of our 
work. 



 

When: Thursday 13th July 7:30pm 

Book: The Sellout  

Author: Paul Beatty 

Enquiries: Evan John 0407 545 413 

 
 
 
 
 
 

When: Tuesday July 19th 10am 

Book: Light and Shadow Memoirs of 

a Spy’s Son  

 

 

 

Author: Mark Colvin 

 Enquiries: Carolyn 0401 732 415 



 

 

We have been able to offer two 

men from The Brigidine 

Asylum Centre some manual 

work both in the Church and 

in the grounds, that 

contributes to their income. 

One of them, a qualified 

mechanical engineer has been 

working as a laborer in a 

factory. 

  

He writes… 

 

“Hi everyone, 

My name is Farhoud Javadi 

and I am originally from Iran. I have been living in 

Brunswick in a single room paying rent. I cannot 

afford the high rental any longer. I am looking for a 

room to rent and would be happy to share the 

costs. Please let me know if you have a room for 

renting. 

 

My contact number is 0466 905 600 

Best regards,  
Farhoud 
 



 

 

 

 

Villa maria Catholic Homes and the Cognition and Emotion Research Centre 
based out of Australian Catholic University are looking for people to try 
something new. We’re looking for new participants to take part in our 
research study, Memory Train. 
 
One of the hardest parts of running a research study is conecting with the 
wider community and finding those individuals who are interested in taking 
part in research. We were wondering if there would be an opportunity to 
share a little about Memory Train with your Parish attendees. 
 
The Memory Train research project is looking at how brain training may 
improve memory in adults ages 60 and above. The study involves six weeks of 
training which is completed in the participant’s home on the days of their 
choice. There are a couple of sessions before and after training to determine 
whether the training has had any effect. 
 
Everything will be provided to complete the tasks. Some tasks require 
participants to use a computer, but we stress that participants don’t need any 
computer knowledge or to even own a computer to complete the study. The 
researchers will guide the participants through the study and offer phone 
support along the way. 
 
If you think some of the attendees at your Parish might be interesed in this 
study or our other research studies with the Cognition and Emotion Research 
Centre please contact Nick Koleits (Project Research Assistant) on 03 9230 
8189 or email nick.koleits@acu.edu.au so we can discuss the next steps 
involved. We hope that with your assistance we can contact a new group of 
participants who may be interested in taking part in important research 
investigation aging and memory. 
 

Professor Colleen Doyle 

Professor of Aged Care, 

Chief Investigator 

Professor Peter Rendell 

Professor of Psychology,  

Director of the Cognition & Emotion Research 

mailto:nick.koleits@acu.edu.au


 



Join members of Catholic Theological College for the launch of Saint Augustine on the 

Resurrection of Christ: Teaching, Rhetoric, and Reception by Gerald O’Collins SJ AC. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To be launched by Hon. Dr Barry Jones AC 

Date/Time: 5.30pm arrival for 6.00pm launch | Thursday 20 July 2017 

Venue: Catholic Theological College | 278 Victoria Parade, East Melbourne 

Contact and RSVP: Jill Donconvio | Jill.Doncovio@ctc.edu.au 

Right into the twenty-first century scholars have examined what St Augustine of Hippo (354–

430) taught on the Trinity, freewill and grace, the interpretation of Scripture, the sacraments, and 

other central themes of Chris-tian faith. Surprisingly, his teaching on Christ’s resurrection from 

the dead has been long neglected. This book aims to fill this important gap. Gerald O’Collins 

first sets out what Augustine preached and wrote about Christ’s personal rising from the dead 

and about the historical and existential evidence for accepting the resurrection. The second half 

of the book takes up the enduring significance of this teaching and apologetic and, where 

necessary, updates Augustine’s account of Christ’s resurrection. Now resident scholar at Jesuit 

Theological College (Parkville, Vic), O’Collins has authored or co-authored nearly seventy 

books, including eight on the resurrection. 

If you are unable to attend the launch, you can purchase a copy of Saint Augustine on the 

Resurrection of Christ by visiting oup.com.au or by contacting the OUP customer service team. 

Email: cs.au@oup.com or Telephone:1300 650 616. 
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